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As a citizen who does a lot of canvassing in neighborhoods, I am very concerned 

about the number of citizens I encounter who indicate that they will no longer vote 

because they don’t trust our voting system. This is not good for a democratic 

republic. Voting is an important responsibility for a person living in a republican form 

of government and it is more imperative that we make our voting system trustworthy 

than making it easy. Returning to in person, one day voting, in precincts with voter 

identification will ensure that trust.  


